
It’s Nearly Time to 
Return to School!



Hi Parents and Carers,

We understand some students may be feeling 
nervous or unsure about the move back to 
classroom teaching and learning. We have put this 
social story together to help explain and prepare 
them. Please share with your child/children if you 
wish to.

Take care,

BPS Leadership Team



Hi BPS students!

We are so excited that you 
can return to learn from 
school soon.

It has been a while, and that can 
sometimes make us feel a bit nervous. 
But this will hopefully reassure you 
that it will all be ok. 



While you have been learning from 
home, our government has received 
some medical advice from the 
Victorian Chief Health Officer. He has 
told them that he feels it is
safe for us to return to
learn from school. 



If you are in Prep, Year 1 or Year 2, you 
will come back to school on Tuesday 
26th May. 



If you are in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 or 
Year 6, you will keep learning from 
home for a little longer. You will come 
back to school on Tuesday 9th June.

The government has decided this will be 
the plan for all students in Victorian 
government schools, like ours.



When you come back, it will look the 
same as before you left!

You’ll have the same classroom, same 
teacher and same classmates. 



You will line up to meet your 
classmates and your teacher in the 
same spot as during Term 1.

The playground, down ball courts, 
basketball courts, garden areas, etc, 
are all still there for you to enjoy. 



When we’re back at school, there are 
some things we can all do to help keep 
each of us healthy.



We can wash and sanitise our hands 
regularly.

Your teacher will help remind you, and 
there will be hand sanitiser at school 
for you to use. 



We can cough into our elbow, and make 
sure tissues go straight into the bin. 



If we’re not feeling well, we can let our 
parents or our teacher know.



Another way we can try and stay 
healthy is to drink lots of water. We 
will all need to do this from a drink 
bottle, instead of the drink taps, when 
we come back. Please remember to 
bring one to school, and to make
sure your name is on it!



You have done such a 
wonderful job of learning 
from home. 

We have been very proud 
of how organised you 
have been, and of all the 
hard work you have done.



Make sure you give your 
family a very big thank 
you hug, to thank them 
for all of the support 
and help they’ve given 
you while you’ve been 
learning from home.   



We cannot wait to see 
you back at school on 
either Tuesday 26th 
May, or Tuesday 9th 
June.

See you then!!!  


